Washtenaw Community College

To Whom It May concern;

This letter is written on behalf of Mr. James W. Kugler, President of Construction
Solutions, Inc. Mr, Kugler worked as the project manager on a recent project at the
community college. Throughout the project he exhibited extra care to keep this office
informed of any issues that surfaced during construction. He also worked to provide
reasonable solutions to those problems, always keeping in mind that we had a budget
limitation for this project. We were also impressed with the interest in keeping the

project on schedule.

It is this attitude and care for providing a good, quality project that we enjoyed while
working with Mr. Kugler. Because of this, we would recommend him as you consider

your future construction projects.

Vez truly ycurs; ;

C. A. Stallworth ,
Director, Campus Development
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